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At a time when federal funds for many ESSENTIAL services are being slashed, I am 

opposed to using Wildlife Services to cruelly kill hundreds of thousands of native 

wildlife using poisoining, trapping, snaring, aerial gunning, gassing and paid hunters. 

There are NONLETHAL methods that work VERY well and these should always be 

considered FIRST.  

 

Nonlethal wildlife conflict reduction should always be prioritized, and we should not 

be increasing any funding that goes toward killing wildlife using inhumane methods. 


